
                           

Jawaharlal Nehru University

 

CAG and PAC paras and the action taken reports (ATRs) after these have been laid on the 
table of both houses of the parliament.

The Audited Annual Accounts of the University up to the financial year 2023
already been laid on the table of both Houses of Parliament. The Comptroller and Auditor 
General (CAG) reports and the respective 
therein are appended to the Annual Accounts of each year.

These documents, are available on the University’s website 
at: https://www.jnu.ac.in/account

Furthermore, the Audit of the Annual Accounts 
2024–25 is presently under process. The Audited Annual Accounts for FY 2024
the Separate Audit Report from the CAG and the replies of the University thereon, will be 
uploaded to the University’s websi
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and the action taken reports (ATRs) after these have been laid on the 
table of both houses of the parliament. 

The Audited Annual Accounts of the University up to the financial year 2023
already been laid on the table of both Houses of Parliament. The Comptroller and Auditor 
General (CAG) reports and the respective replies of the University to the paragraphs contained 
therein are appended to the Annual Accounts of each year. 

These documents, are available on the University’s website 
https://www.jnu.ac.in/account. 

Furthermore, the Audit of the Annual Accounts of the University for the 
25 is presently under process. The Audited Annual Accounts for FY 2024

the Separate Audit Report from the CAG and the replies of the University thereon, will be 
uploaded to the University’s website upon receipt of the final report. 
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